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Pomona Successor Agency  

Oversight Board 
 

  

March 16, 2017 

 

 

To:   Chair and Members of the Oversight Board 

  

From:   Linda Lowry, City Manager 

 

Submitted By: Kirk Pelser, Deputy City Manager 

 

Subject: Status Report Regarding Disposition of Properties on the Amended 2013 

Long Range Property Management Plan 

 

 

OVERVIEW 

 

Recommendation –No action is necessary. This item is for status reporting purposes only.  

 

Fiscal Impact –No fiscal impact will arise from this status report.  

 

Previous Action –On July 16, 2016, the Oversight Board adopted a resolution amending the Pomona 

Successor Agency’s Amended 2013 Long Range Property Management Plan (LRPMP) by 

authorizing the transfer of successor agency-owned public parking facilities to the City of Pomona in 

accordance with the provisions of Senate Bill 107. 

 

On July 10, 2014, the Oversight Board adopted a resolution approving the Amended 2013 LRPMP.  

The Amended 2013 LRPMP was subsequently approved by the State Department of Finance (DOF) 

on October 7, 2014.  

 

BACKGROUND & DISCUSSION 

 

The dissolution law that eliminated all redevelopment agencies in the State requires the sale of all 

assets of the former Redevelopment Agency, following the California Department of Finance’s 

(DOF) approval of the LRPMP.  The DOF approved Pomona’s LRPMP on October 7, 2014. 

 

During the Oversight Board’s January 2016 meeting, the Board Members requested that staff provide 

a status report of activities related to disposition of properties listed on the LRPMP.  The attached 

spreadsheet provides brief status notes. Staff will provide a detailed overview at the March 16, 2017 

Board meeting.  

 

Attachment:  LRPMP Spreadsheet with status notes 
 


